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Lots Behave At 
Tournament
Have you ovor hoard 

the saying "people 
judge you by the way 
you act?" That goes 
for a town as well as 
the people in it0 Eu
reka has had a good 
reputation those past 
few years in other 
towns where our teams 
have gone for gamos 
and we all would like 
to keep'it that way. 
However, just one
troublesome little in
cident can cause other 
people to form a bad 
opinion of Eureka in 
general. So this year 
at tho tournament
let’s try to act like 
tho courteous, well- 
behaved peoplo’wo are 
supposed to be. This 
moans'no booing'at tho 
gamos, no nastyj in
sulting remarks, and 
most of all, behaving 
yourselves at the mo
tel or hotel whore you 
will bo stayingo If 
you expect to bo treat
ed with courtesy, act 
accordingly. Lot’s
keep up our good repu
tation so wo' can bo 
proud to say, "Wo're 
from Eureka!,"

Get Your Annua I 
Subscription Now
Most of you have

probably noticed tho 
posters up advertizing 
the sale of’ yearbooks 
for 1957-58.

The staff is requir
ed to meet deadlines 
for these annuals and

must send money to the 
publishing company in 
March. The cost of 
this year's yearbooks 
is $3.50 with a $2 de
posit required upon 
ordering.
You can get your

subscription^ from 
Dolores Rein, Nancy 
Douglas or Gloria Hei- 
bein, and this should 
be done as quickly as 
possible. Money can be 
sent to these girls in 
care of Lincoln County 
High School and re
ceipts will be sent to 
you.

Safety First

Everyone has heard 
tho safety slogan:
"Drive Carefully, For 
tho Life You Save May 
Be Your Own!" Take 
heed and remind your
self of this xCaen
you’re speeding down 
the road, going much 
too fast to over stop 
on icy roads. Although 
the highway depart
ments sand the high
ways, it takes a care
ful and good driver to 
have control of his 
car. Not only the
slick roads are a 
hazard but also tho 
snowy bli7zard when 
you can’t sec the on
coming traffic for
only a short distance. 
So drivers, drive
crofully, save your 
life and tho other 
persons tool
ATTEND

THE
TOURNAMENT ’.

Thanks To 

The Seniors
Congratulations sen

iors l During the
last semester the sen
iors have really been 
"on the ball" as far 
as the pop machine * is 
concerned this year.
Everyone who is a 

member of tho senior 
class has his or her 
turn to fill tho po£ 
machine for a week, 
two weeks of tho year 
and this year the 
seniors have done very 
well.

So'koep up 'the good 
work, seniorsl

Get Your Moke- 
Up Work Done
As all of you know 

tho Class B tournameht 
will be held Fob. 27, 
28 and March 1, at
Kalispell. All of the 
B schools will be par
ticipating. There are 
certain rules that 
each school must fol
low. They arc that a 
written excuse for
tournament days must 
bo written by tho par
ents and filed in tho 
office. All work for 
the two days missed 
must bo made up and 
handed in before going 
to the tournament. All 
pupils going to the 
tournament who are go
ing to stay overnight 
must have a chaperon. 
This person must be 
named in tho excuse. 
This is a Montana High 
School Association
rule. Persons'missing 
tho day before, or the 
Monday after the
tournament, will bo 
given zeroes for tho 
days missed in . all 
classes,

Keep Our
Record

In ]bhe previous
years LCHS has had a 
pretty good reuptation 
at tho ' tournament 
This J-ear you stu
dents, graduates and 
others from Eureka, 
let’s keep up the good 
record!


